
Project Update: November 2008 
 
November 7, 2008             
The Elderly Club of Suksamran district attended the RSG Mangrove meeting at KCLC. This 
group of 70 elderly people attended the RSG project meeting and looked closely at the 21 
species of Mangrove in our Terrace. This activity aims to train the elderly who are the most 
senior ones in their houses bring the strong message of how important of the Mangrove 
habitat to their kids(next generation). 
 
P.S. We also invited them to our living laboratory in Prapat beach however that nursery site 
is quite difficult for the elderly people to walk. This Mangrove Terrace at KCLC is helpful for 
those who are inconvenient or have no time to visit our Living Laboratory at Prapat beach. 
 

 
 
November 8-9, 2008 
The master’s degree students (Disaster Preparedness Mitigation and Management) from 
Asian Institute of Technology (AIT) visited KCLC. This group of 10 students come from Iran, 
Bangladesh, India, Philippines, Indonesia and Thailand. They have done the following 
activities:- 
 

1. Learn and understand the Mangrove RSG project at the KCLC Terrace. 
2. Attended the living laboratory of 20 Mangrove species at the nursery site, 
3. Boat Trip to see the Mangrove habitat in Prapat beach. 
4. Explored the replanting area of the 20 species of Mangrove in Prapat beach. 
 

 
 



 
 

 
                                                           

Please see more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      
 


